
 

 

Good Evening, Parkway!!!  

I miss you all so much! I made a little video so I could say, "hi" to everyone! Click 
this link to watch -> ​https://screencast-o-matic.com/watch/cYeFYexL80 

I hope everyone had a great first day of at home online learning!  

I've heard some good things so far! I've also heard a few say that the videos were 
not loading. Thank you for that feedback. We are working on resolving the video 
delays. There are so many students across the country that are also in the same 
boat, so it's understandable that these resources are experiencing heavy traffic and 
delayed results. But that's okay, we can do this.  

I am truly so thankful that you have chosen to trust us with this new adventure. 98% 
of our elementary families picked up their student's learning materials yesterday, 
and that speaks volumes about our strength and unity in each other and in the Lord 
during this difficult time. We are a Parkway family, and God is right here with us.  

If you haven't checked out our new elementary website yet, I would like to 
encourage you to do so. It's full of resources for each grade-level. You will also find 
resources from the specials teachers. We will continue to add to the website daily. I 
would suggest saving it to your bookmark bar or on your homepage so that you 
and/or your student can easily access it. www.pcselem.weebly.com  

If you need help with anything please don't hesitate to reach out. We are all in this 
together.  

Love and Grace,  

Mrs. Allen 

Elementary Dean 

Parkway Christian School  
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